
Avenue House Surgery  

Important information about our Car Park 

 

In February 2018 the practice will begin work on major changes to 

the surgery building. Unfortunately, the car park will be closed to 

patients for the duration of the project. This is estimated at 40 

weeks.  

We realise this is not ideal and will cause inconvenience for our 

patients and we do apologise for this.  

We have taken this difficult decision due to a loss of car parking 

area (to be taken up by a builder’s compound) and to minimise any 

potential risk of accidents to individuals or vehicles.  

Alternative car parking is available next door to our practice at the 

previous North East Derbyshire District Council building at a cost of 

80p for one hour. Please do not park in the Labour Club car park as 

we have received numerous complaints about this. 

We will retain the use of our disabled space for blue badge holders 

but use of this space will be at the car owners own risk. 

We plan to re-open our car parking spaces as soon as this becomes 

possible. 


